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Chicago Chapter Event 

 

The Chicago and Mid-West Chapter met at the College of Lake County for an Aikido demonstration by EWCA alumnus Charles Tseng (ISI '61-'63 et al) and his Aikido class on July 11, 2009. This group photo was taken in front of the shrine to the creator of Aikido. 
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From left to right in the photo: Usha Neupane, Pam Drymiller, Neel Chapagain, Lita Biejo (Pam's cousin), Jinn Tseng, Charles Tseng, Jerry Ostermann, Alex Ostermann (grandson), Tsue Ostermann, Zach Ostermann (grandson), David Drymiller.  
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Question of the Month

 

A special thank you to everyone who voted on last month's question of the month! Check out this month's question below or on the EWCA Discussion Board. Be sure to look for the results in next month's e-newsletter!
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Have you updated your email address and contact information for a chance to win free airfare to the 50th Anniversary Golden Jubilee?(poll) 

 

Last month's question: 

 

Will you join the East-West Center Alumni and Community group on LinkedIn?
I'm already part of the group - 40% 

I will join as soon as possible - 33% 

Maybe, thinking about it - 7% 

No - I'm just not into online social networking - 20% 
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